HOLMER GREEN SENIOR SCHOOL PARENTS
AND FRIENDS ASSOCIATION

Lucky Numbers Club

The Parents and Friends Association “Lucky Numbers Club” runs a monthly charitable draw.
Half of the money collected is returned in prize money each month, with the other half
being used to buy items for the school.

Each Year we offer all parents and friends of the school, the opportunity to purchase up to 3
numbers, the more the numbers you have the greater your chance of winning. The Club
runs from September 2014 until August 2015.

Unlike most prices these days we have kept the existing £1 per number per month payable
in advance. We do hope you will support your child’s school in this way, as well as
supporting other events we organise. Please complete the tear off slip below and return it in
an envelope marked ‘Lucky Numbers’ to the Payment Deposit Box in Reception with your
payment. The draws take place at Parents and Friends Association meetings and the
winners will be notified via email.

To: Payment Deposit Box

Please enter me for the Lucky Numbers Club draw
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e |enclose £12.00 for 1 number per monthly draw for 12 months
e |enclose £24.00 for 2 numbers per monthly draw for 12 months
e | enclose £36.00 for 3 numbers per monthly draw for 12 months

Please make cheques payable to HGSS PFA or send your PayPal payment to
payments@hgsspa.org

Thank you for supporting the school and your children.



